Dear Football Parents,  

I hope everyone is doing well.  Thank you for your interest in becoming a part of the SHS Football Team for the 2021-2022 school year. We have a very strong tradition here at Stockbridge High School in regards to our football program.  We are excited about continuing this strong tradition through hard work, dedication and accountability by all stakeholders involved in our program.   
 As a way of communication, I send weekly emails to all parents with the weekly schedule and general information about what is going on with the SHS Football Program.  Should you know of a parent that is not getting the information please have them contact me so I can get them added in the email group.   I also use the application called Telegram as another way to communicate with parents and players effectively.  I have two separate groups for Telegram one for parents and one for the players also.   Please download the application and send me a quick text saying you have it downloaded and I will add you to the parent group.  My cell phone number is 678-817-2282.   Additionally, please also fill out the second form at the bottom of the page for our SHS Football Player/Parent Contact Information Spreadsheet.  I will pass this information to our SHS Football Booster Club President (Mrs. Angela Taylor) and our also our SHS Booster Club Secretary (Mrs. Erica Howard).  I will use your email listed to send weekly schedules and other information from the SHS Football Booster Club.   If you have, done this already thank you in advance.  Again, please click the two links at the bottom of the page.

Summer Schedule and Workout Times 

As I mentioned previously we have had one of the top programs in Georgia for over a decade and one of the things that have help contribute to our success is out great off-season and summer program.  We worked hard and develop players in the off-season. This is also a time where we build our culture of toughness and togetherness with our football team.   The off-season is a necessity and all players are required to attend workouts and summer events.  It is required that each player have a up to date physical on file (turned into me).  For the summer, the only thing the players need is cleats and workout clothes for the summer workouts daily.   I 
Our weekly schedule for the month of June and July is below:

Monday- 8:00 am until 12:00 pm
Tuesday -8:00 am until 12:00 pm (Selected Varsity Skill Players will meet at Lovejoy High School at 10:30 am for 7 on 7 Competition) 
Wednesday-8:00 am until 12:00 pm 
Thursday- 8:00 am until 12:00 pm 
Friday- Off (No workouts) 
Saturday- Off (No workouts) 
Sunday- Off (No workouts) 

We will also attend a couple of more 7 on 7 tournaments and also a Padded Camp at Fayette County High School in July. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  I look forward to our partnership in building your son to be best young man and football player they can be during their time at SHS!  

** Please help me get this email to any parent that has a son interested in playing football at SHS for the 2021-2022 school year. 

Telegram is the App I use to communicate with players and parents.  I use two separate groups for parents/guardian and players
Telegram Messenger

[bookmark: _GoBack] This is the form I use to collect contact information for players and parents. 

	



	

	I've invited you to fill out a form:

	

	Contact information 

	

	Welcome students and parents, below is a form we are using to log our families contact information for the upcoming year. Please complete the form to the best of your ability using the latest information you have. 
IF ANY CHANGES PLEASE LET A COACH KNOW. 

	

		FILL OUT FORM




	

	

	Create your own Google Form



Thanks, 

Thomas A. Clark 
Head Football Coach
Stockbridge High School 
Email: thomas.clark@henry.k12.ga.us 
“Mediocre people don’t like high achievers, and 
high achievers don’t like mediocre people” –Nick Saban 


